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ROMANIA 

Voivodeni  

– Summer camp 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

Every year the congregation in Voivodeni organizes a summer camp for young and old. Here are the pictures 

of this year’s younger children engaged in tug-of-war and other competitions. The kids were very happy to 

each receive their own bag of candy. SB Foundation assists financially. During Sunday worship, the children 

are given the opportunity to sing songs, as well as tell Bible stories they have learnt during camp. A slideshow 

gave parents and others a chance to see what the children had experienced. 
 

A warm thank 

you for your 

support of SB 

Foundation’s 

activities and 

operation! 
 

Greetings from 
SB Foundation  
and us on the board,  

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, 

Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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